
 White Township’s 2018 Summer Reading Challenge 
 

Dear Parents and Students, 
 
Summer is upon us, giving us all an opportunity to spend time with family 
and friends, enjoying outdoor activities, or just relaxing with a good book! 
White Township School would like to invite students to participate in our 
Summer Reading Challenge.  Our goal to keep students growing as 
readers over summer vacation.  We appreciate family’s support as you 
encourage your child to enjoy wonderful children’s books from your local 
library or from your book collection at home.  
 
Students and families are challenged to read as many books as possible.  
As your child reads over the summer, we ask that the books read, either 
together or independently, are recorded on the attached summer reading 
log. Please including book title, author, number of pages, as well as 
parent’s initials. Students will need to hand in reading logs during the first 
week of school in September. Each child who participates in the Summer 
Reading Challenge will be recognized for their efforts in a surprising and 
fun way this Fall. Stay tune for more details! 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions about the 
program. Have a wonderful summer! Relax and enjoy with a good book! 
 
Regards, 
Alison Walsh 
Academic Skills Assistance/ 
Reading Teacher 
      
Grade level challenge: 
Entering Grade:                                    Number of Books 
Grades 1- 2                   25 books (including picture and beginning readers) 
Grade 3- 4                    4-5 chapter books/ novels  
Grades 4-8                   5- 6 chapter books/ novels   
 


